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for each of the sections: Section 1, Mrs. Leckie, Convener; Mrs. Patton, Sec­
retary-Treasurer. Section 2, Mrs. G. MCL. Brown, Convener; Miss N. Mc- 
Haffie, Secretary-Treasurer. Section 3, Mrs. McNaughton, Convener; Mrs. 
Taaffe; Secretary-Treasurer. Section 4, Mrs. Templeton, Convener; Mrs. Gor­
don, Secretary-Treasurer. Section ô, Mrs. W. J. White, Convener; Mrs. H. 
McDowell, Secretary-Treasurer. Section 7, Mrs. F. E. Hohbs, Convener; Mrs. 
J. Fisher Mowatt, Secretary-Treasurer. Section 8, Mrs. Hamilton, Convener; 
Mrs. Taylor, Secretary-Treasurer. Section 9, Mrs. Telfer and Mrs. Morris, 
Joint Conveners; Miss Browne, Secretary-Treasurer. Section 11, Mrs. N. Mc­
Leod, Convener; Mrs. Center, Secretary-Treasurer. Section 12, Mrs. Britton, 
Secretary-1 reasurer. In 1901 the total receipts of the Woman’s Guild amounted 
to over $1,700. In 1904 the Guild raised $2,028, the larger part of which was 
applied to the furnishings fund of the new Sunday School Building.

In 1907 the Guild arranged a series of topics of discussion for their monthly 
meetings, the list being as follows: Life of David Livingstone, The Romance 
of the Hymn Book, Ideal Womanhood, Carlyle,' Burns, an illustrated talk on 
music, Puritan Influence on New World Ideals, Thanksgiving and Glimpses 
Abroad. A change in the organization was made in 1908 and the work placed 
under the care of a Presidential Board, with a General Secretary, four Vice- 
Conveners and four Committees, as follows House Committee, Purchasing 
Committee and Flower Committee. The work of the Woman’s Guild has been 
uniformly excellent. Their aim during the past few years has been less the 
raising of funds—though each year has shown a considerable amount contributed 
to the various activities—than to developing a warm social spirit among the 
membership of the Church; $1,000 has been paid by the Guild toward the new 
organ. No account of their work in later years would be complete without 
reference to the excellent complimentary banquets they have tendered the Con­
gregation from time to time and very notably the great Congregational Banquets 
at the Yearly Congregational Meetings in January of each year.

At the close of 1912 the Guild disbanded. It is a general hope that re­
organization will take place almost immediately.

WOMEN’S MISSIONARY SOCIETIES 
The W. F. M. S. was first organized in March, 1896, with a membership 

of ten. Mrs. E. D. McLaren was President, Mrs. J. J. Logan Vice-President, 
and Mrs. R. Macfarlane, Secretary.
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